
 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY DIARY 

11 June Monday 
Grade 7 Exam - English 

12 June Tuesday 
Grade 7 Exam - Maths 

13 June Wednesday 
Parent Support Group Meeting: 8:00 
Grade 7 Exam – IS 
Grade 0 outing to Garden World 
Soccer vs Northwest Christian School 

14 June Thursday 
 Grade 7 Exam - Afrikaans 

15 June Friday 
Eid  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

CORE VALUE  

INTEGRITY             
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
I am happy to announce that the PTA have authorised R15000 to be 

used in the Senior Phase for ‘break-time’ activities. Grade 5’s – Grade 

7’s should watch this space for news of exciting new equipment - Lawn 

Games: chess sets; giant snakes and ladders, skittles, speed stacking 

sets, volleyball / badminton etc. 

Thank you to the PTA and parent body.  Your support at fund raising 

events is appreciated and has made this possible. 

 

GENERAL 

 
COLOUR RUN/WALK 

Join us on Friday 22 June 2018 for our annual COLOUR RUN/WALK.  

This is the perfect opportunity for the children to spend quality time 

together while participating in healthy exercise and raising funds for 

our school. 

 

Children will receive a sponsorship form this week and are asked to 

request friends and relatives to sponsor an amount per lap. The total 

payable will be dependant on the number of laps walked/run. Grade 0 to 

Grade 3 maximum permitted will be ten (10) laps, Grade 4 to 7 maximum 

permitted will be twenty (20) laps.  Donations will also be gratefully 

accepted. 

 

Please assist your child to obtain sponsors. Additional sponsorship forms 

are available from the office.  

 

Completed sponsor sheets must be returned to the Class Teacher by 

Monday 18th June. The sponsor sheets, confirming the number of laps 

completed and the amount owed by each sponsor, will be returned to the 

child by Monday 2nd July, to enable the child to collect the money owed 

and return to the Class Teacher by Monday 9th July.   

 

No money is required at this stage, unless the learner is making a 

donation. 

 

General information  

 The Colour Run/Walk will start at 10:00 on the middle field.   

 The PTA will be selling Hot Chocolate, Coffee, Cappuccino, Tea, 

Water and Cold drinks. 
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For Golf bookings or information 

Contact Genevieve 

078 456 8150 or email 

pta@crossroadsschool.co.za, 

or Anne Saunders 011 782 5378 

anne@crossroadsschool.co.za 
 

 

 

 Extra Paint will also be on sale for R10 per bag for learners and 

parents to purchase. 

 Learners are required to wear white if they want to be splashed 

with colour. 

 Old clothing is preferable.  

 Goggles may be worn to protect eyes. For parents who will be 

supporting or helping, it is advisable to bring glasses or goggles, a 

hat and to wear old clothing.  

 If learners do not want to be splashed with colour they may 

wear a bright colour T-shirt (e.g. red, orange, green etc).  The 

route these children follow has a detour so they won’t be 

splashed with colour. 

 The colour will be splashed by staff and PTA members. 

 It advisable to put a towel in your car for your child to sit on 

when transporting back home. 

 All reasonable precaution has been taken to make sure the colour 

comes out of clothing, although it may take a few washes. Please 

make sure old clothing is worn. 

 If your child suffers from asthma please make sure their pump 

is available for this event. 

 

Children may leave after the Colour Run, but should be 

fetched by 13:00 at the latest when school closes for 

the mid-term break. 

 

ANNUAL GOLF DAY 
25 JULY 2018 

RANDPARK GOLF CLUB 

We need 34 x 4-balls to fill our field, and have currently confirmed 

11 x 4-balls. Please consider playing or sponsoring a corporate 4-

ball participation at a cost of R3600 

 

Manned or unmanned hole sponsorship available for corporates at 

R1500 or R3000 (high visibility, i.e. putting green) 

 

Great prizes will be on offer! 

 Azura, Mozambique to the value of US5000 

 Roundstone Lodge to the value of R6000 

 Pair of Police sunglasses 

 Pair of Polar sunglasses 

We appeal to our parent body for support in obtaining the 
following: 

 Auction Items  

 Prizes for 4 -ball alliance, e.g. 4 x Golf Umbrellas , 4 x Tog Bags, 4 

x Golf Shirts.  Business memorabilia make great gifts.  

 Class Hamper contributions : Grade 0 – 2 Braai Hamper, Grade 3  

 and 4 Pasta Hamper, Grade 5 – 7 Chocolate Hamper. 
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CONGRATULATIONS  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our newly-elected Senior Counsellors for 2018. 
Back Row: Sasha North, Roman Boulton. Front Row: Maxine Nicholson, Daniel Sundelson, Keagan 

Halfon, Qhawe Dube, Nicholas Kelly, Daniel Staiger. 

 

Luke Chellew (7J) participated in the Juma cycling adventure last 

Sunday, completing the grueling 54km ride through Johannesburg in 

3h.49m in the Parent/Child category. The adventure started at Marks 

Park and continued over two floating bridges and 

through green belts. Luke was pushed to the limit 

with kilometer long storm water drains and tunnels, 

continuing the journey under highway bridges and 

over main roads on scaffolding bridges and through 

one of Johannesburg’s beautiful golf courses. Well 

done Luke – you really deserve the medal you received! 

 

Congratulations to Will Francis (4V) on his selection to 

the Central Gauteng Action Cricket - U10 Age Group.  

He will be representing the Provincial team in the 2018 Inter-Provincial 

Tournament (IPT). This is a great achievement and we look forward to creating 

wonderful memories with you all over the next few months.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

PTA     

INFO 

Uniform Shop  
The 2nd Hand Uniform Shop is open on the first Tuesday morning of every month, from 07:15 to 08:15. 

Please contact Linda van der Lingen lindavdl@gmail.com 083 956 0256 for more information. 

The next PTA Committee Meeting will take place on Wednesday 4 July at  18:00 

 

 

 

OUTREACH COLLECTION REMINDERS 

 Bread Tags 

Please send Bread Tags to the office for collection. 200 kg of tags buys one 

wheelchair.  

 

My School Card  

We thank all parents and staff for using their MySchool Cards. Please remember 

to continue to use these cards at supporting shops so that funds can be generated 

for the school.   

 

 

ADVERTS  

Tutors @ Your Service: We come to you. Tutors have achieved distinctions in 

subjects and are reliable and highly recommended. Primary and High School. All 

school subjects, including homework supervision and exam revision. Excellent 

results. We also provide readers and scribes for exam facilitation. Contact Mandy 

082 217 2077/ Theresa 083 453 

4792 smp@icon.co.za or  www.tutorsatyourservice.co.za 

 

 

 

CEA INFORMATION 
We will be looking at the last block for Making Meaning of a Learning Experience:   CONNECTING 

EVENTS.  This is the ability to find relationships among past, present and future learning experiences 

automatically. 

 Point out situations where they can use connecting events.  Remind them 

of the consequences of previous actions- good or bad – before making 

decisions.  

 Encourage your children to talk about how the knowledge they acquire 

will be useful in other situations in the future. 

 Express appreciation for the ability to point out how the present event 

is connected to prior and future events in some way. 

 
For more information regarding the CEA Blocks and Tools,  please look on the D6, 
òResourcesó. 
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